
Chairman’s welcome message

Dear All,

  

Welcome to the website of the Cyprus Organization of Hallmarking of Articles of Precious
Metals. Nowadays the digital era has established new, direct and high-speed ways of
communication either for trade, business or entertainment.

  

Controlling and Marking all articles made of precious metals (Gold or Silver), within the
framework of maintaining a healthy competitive environment in the sector of Goldsmith &
Silversmith and protection of all Consumers, is our continuous and main objective. 

  

 Any suggestion or comment is welcome and will help us to improve.

  

With respect

  

  

George Hajipapas

  

Chairman of Board
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